
 
 

 

 April 2025 

Commander’s Corner 
 

Happy Spring! The Elections at the Post and Auxiliary meetings will happen on April 9 th 
at 1800 hours. Not only will we elect Post Officers, we will elect Post Delegates to go to the 
State Convention in June to vote on important issues. Membership is way behind the 
102% goal this year, we are only at 93%. See if you can bring a friend, neighbor or 
family member into our great organization. Every member the VFW has is important in 
strengthening Veteran voices heard on Capitol Hill and making Veterans legislation like 
the PACT Act a reality. I would like to put together a recruiting committee, please reach 
out if you can help with this. This is a great organization! Please renew your membership,  
find another member and volunteer to the best of your ability 
Best Regards, Craig Clark 
Commander 5061 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
   

Post Officers 
Post Commander: Craig Clark 
Sr. Vice Commander: Vince Miller 
Jr. Vice Commander: Tammy Greene 
Quartermaster: Duane Johnson 
Adjutant: Duane Johnson 
Chaplain: Manuel Sais  
Judge Advocate: Vince Miller 
Surgeon: Jim Kruse 
Service Officer: Gary Williamson 
Trustees:  Ron Lattin, Gary Williamson 
Home Board: Lee Bonney, Joe Gomez, Frank 
Martinez, Jim Kruse, Harvey Nakayama 
Bingo Manager: Jim Kruse 
 

Canteen Appointees 
Canteen Personnel Management:  
Canteen Logistics Manager: Jerry Jones 
Hall Manager: Joe Tafoya 
Kitchen Manager: Vince Miller 
Bartender Scheduler: Betty Medina 
 

Auxiliary Officers 
President: Sharon Ervin 
Sr. Vice: Tim Gilmore 
Jr. Vice: Bernadette Sannino 
Treasurer: Janet Farris 
Secretary: Kim Williamson 
Chaplain: Joe Tafoya 
Conductor: Kathleen Hayes 
Trustees: Tim Gilmore, Charlotte Lattin, Bob Johnson 

   

Auxiliary News 

 
 
Hello, 
 
I want to thank all our members who worked so hard on the 
Potato Bake event we recently hosted at our Post.  We had a 
good turnout as usual, and everyone seemed to be having a 
good time.  We thank the other auxiliaries in Dist. #1 who also 
helped and did their part in making it such a success. Thanks to 
one and all for all you did.  The weather was nice, too, despite 
what the weather was predicted to be. 
  
I hope by now that you've all been by to see the new paint job in 
the Post. Very colorful and cheerful. If you haven’t been by yet, 
be sure to stop in and check it out. 
  
Elections will be held at our next meeting on the 9th of April, so 
please plan on attending to choose your officers for the coming 
year.  I'm looking forward to seeing you then, if not sooner. 
  
Sharon Ervin, VFW Post 5061 Auxiliary President 
  
 
  

       
 
 

Post Members: Did you pay your dues? Check your 
membership card for your  
anniversary date. 
 



 
 

  

Bingo Volunteers 
Needed! 

Make a Difference in the Life of a  
Veteran and their Family! 
 

Volunteers are needed to help support the 
MISSION of the VFW. Our main mission is to 
fundraise to help support veterans programs. 
Bingo is a main fundraiser. Give back! 
Proceeds from Bingo are donated to local, 
regional, and national veterans programs.  

Make a difference TODAY! 
VOLUNTEER! 
 
 

Contact Jim 720-724-1924 to make a difference! 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


